Knight's Newsletter

Serving Seton Parish Council 11187 Knights of Columbus

August 1997, Vol. 5 No. 6



Seminarians of diocese are guests of council

Some 20 seminarians and their supporters from throughout the Columbus Diocese were among 32 dinner guests of Seton Council Knights July 30 in a program held in Bishop Herrmann Hall.

Attending seminarians included Jamie Csaszar, who has been serving in Seton Parish and who on Sept 1 will leave for Rome to continue his studies. He and other seminarians and guests expressed thanks to the council.

Attendees included Father Dennis and Father Steve. The latter commended Knights for the program and for their generous involvement in the parish.

Grand Knight George Williams commended Knights who assisted, citing Bud Joos for "early-bird work." John Samborsky for grilling and Dave McKenna as dishwasher.

If you have a Sept. birthday...

Addressing the need for additional Knights' participation in First Firday benediciton and all-night adoration of the Blessed Sacrament that follows, Grand Knight George Williams continues to ask that Knights volunteer during their birthday month.

The following Knights with September birthdays are requested to attend benediction at 8 p.m. Sept. 5 (Friday) and sign for a worship time that will begin following benediction:

Tim Bader, Fred Barwick, Steve Fannin, Tom Gramlich, Charlies Higdon, Allen Luther, Pat McCulley, Tim Mock, Gerry Nelson, Pat Sheridan, Bob Wagner, Bob Wolf. All Seton Knights and other parish members are welcome at benediction and at all night adoration, Williams added.

Council-sponsored First Saturday Mass will follow adoration at 9 a.m. Sept. 6 (Saturday).

Knights'action line

First Degree — The council's degree team will conduct first degree ceremonies Aug. 26 (Tuesday) in Bishop Herrmann Hall. Candidates'call is 7 p.m. with induction set for 7:30 p.m. Refreshments and snacks will be available after the ceremony. Seton Knights are urged to attend.

Welcome — Join other Columbus Knights for a Mass and reception beginning 6:30 p.m. Aug 22 at St. Joseph Cathedral in welcoming the cardinal from the Philippines.

Training — Speakers and seminars on vocations, ceremonials, new councils, membership, etc. will be included in a diocesan-wide training program beginning at 1 p.m.Aug. 17 at Council 2898. Officers and directors should attend.

Final slates of officers, directors for '97-'98 listed

Officers

Election of a slightly revised slate of officers for the 1997-98 fiscal year was completed at the council's July 12 monthly business meeting.

Elected at the July meeting were Joe Rossi, treasurer, and Tim Bowie, recorder. Bob Swiderski had been elected treasurer but was forced to resign after accepting a business position in Chicago.

Also, Fred Barwick was appointed financial secretary, and Carl Kipp was named lector. Harold Egler moved to two year trustee. The revised list of officers for the current fiscal year follows:

Grand Knight - George Williams

Deputy Grand Knight — Charlie Giametta

Chancellor - Bob Wolf

Financial secretary — Fred Barwick

Treasurer - Joe Rossi

Recorder - Jim Bowie

Advocate - Bud Joos

Warden - Bob MacDonald

Lector - Carl Kipp.

Inside guard — Dan Bauer

Outside guard - Steve Walter

One year trustee - Larry Balanti

Two year trustee — Harold Egler

Three year trustee — Charlie Tagliareni

Directors

Grand Knight George Williams listed the following directors for the current fiscal year:

Program — Fran Vendetta

Church - Bob Wolf

Community - John Mayo

Council—Larry Albanese, Mike Welling

Family - Mark Hertenstein, Joe Pompey

Youth — John Morrison

Membership - Bob McDonald

Charities - Rob Allen

Publicity — Terry Leach. (Fax 249-4686 weekdays until 5 p.m. or call 864-1425 weekdays after

5p.m. with items for this newsletter.)

20 to compete in golf tourney

A total of 20 golfers will play Aug. 17 in the year-end scramble sponsored by the Seton Council Golf League at Valley View Golf Club. Play in the council's league at Valley View will continue until Aug. 27.